Dear Councillors,

I am writing to you on behalf of the organizing committee of the 2025 Ripley Reunion, an event
that holds great significance for our community. Our reunion is a cherished tradition where
friends, families, and neighbours come together to celebrate our shared heritage and create
lasting memories.

Given the importance of the Ripley Reunion to our community, we kindly request that the
council consider waiving all prior and future rental fees for the facilities during any events held
by the committee.

We understand the challenges that the council faces in managing budgets and resources, but we
believe that the benefits of supporting community events like the Ripley Reunion far outweigh
the costs. Not only does the reunion bring people together and foster a sense of belonging, but it
also boosts local businesses and tourism, contributing to the economic vitality of our town.

We are more than willing to discuss this request further and provide any additional information
that you may require. Your support in waiving the rental fees for the facilities would mean the
world to us and would ensure that the Ripley Reunion continues to thrive for years to come.

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
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